
Writer’s Workshop Project
First Grade

Dear Parents,

Today we began our first Writer’s Workshop unit. 

Your student was given a folder where they will be 

keeping their writing. We have always asked our 

students to take care of these folders as they hold 

such special memories, ideas, and other ”treasures” 

from their imaginations. To help students make their 

folders a place for their most treasured ideas we 

would like for each student to bring in two 

photographs from home. These pictures will be taped 

to their writer’s workshop folder, so they will not be 

returned. The photos should be personal to your family 

and include your student. A family photo, trip picture, 

sports photo, dance photo, picture with a pet, friends, 

etc. are all great ones to send in. Our hope is that 

these photos will spark ideas and memories as the 

students begin to write stories about their lives.

 Please send photos in by Friday, September 26th. 

Thank you for your help!

Sincerely,

The First Grade Team
 


